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1. Introduction 
 

The Prime Minister has proclaimed an additional bank holiday to mark the Coronation of His 
Majesty King Charles III. The bank holiday will take place on Monday, 8th May 2023 following 
the Coronation on Saturday, 6th May 2023 and will be for this year only.  

 
 
2.  Further Information 
  

The declaration of a Bank Holiday does not give a Statutory entitlement to time off, however 
the VJB’s lead authority in common with many other Local Authorities have decided to 
approve the additional public holiday for 2023. 

 
 
3. Recommendations 
 

i. The Board are requested to approve the additional public holiday of Monday 8th May 
and closure of the Board’s Offices on that day. 

  
 
 
Robert Nicol 
Assessor and Electoral Registration Officer 
13th February 2023 
 
For further information please contact Robert Nicol at 07483921232 or via email at 
robert.nicol@renfrewshire-vjb.gov.uk  
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